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 Meeting Business Vote/Follow-Up 
5.  • Meeting minutes - Roger motioned to accept the meeting minutes from 12/14/2021 and 1/4/2022, Manny seconded. 

A roll call vote was taken, all approved 
• FOANCCS update – FOANCCS’ business license has expired; Daryl will be reaching out to check on this. The 

fundraising committee wants to ensure that FOANCCS is functioning board. 
• President’s Report – On January 10, 2022, Daryl Griggs and Matt Thorpe met with purchasing to see what should 

happen for them to purchase the 550 Bragaw Street location for ANCCS to lease the building from Matt Thorpe. 
Mr. Thorpe has entered into a purchasing agreement with PNA, there is a construction schedule that will take place 
starting with the roof and the HVAC system. Mr. Thorpe will be proposing to Mr. Whiting the lease rate that is be 
around $29K a month which would allow ANCCS to save money for a new building. This would eventually be 
handed over to FOANCCS, as they are the entity would need to own the building. Once things are in place, we will 
know when ANCCS can move over to the Bragaw location from BDEHS, there is high potential that we could be 
there for the start of the 2022-2023 school year. Mr. Griggs will be attending the next ANCCS staff meeting (1/26) 
to inform the staff. A written 




